
Attorney-at Law
3514 Geneva Circle

Nashville, Tennessee 32709
(615) 500-7749

sanders.billve(S>,gmail.com

June 16, 2010

Sara Kyle, Chairman Tennessee Regulatory Authority
c/o Sharla Dillon Dockets and Records Manager
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37219

RE: Joint Petition of PPL Corporation, E.ON AG, E.ON US Investments Corp.,
E.ON U.S., LLC and Kentucky Utilities Company for Approval of a Transfer of Control
of Kentucky Utilities Company; Docket No. 10-00118

Dear Chairman Kyle,

Enclosed are the original and 4 copies of the verification pages for E.ON AG and
E.ON US Investments to be included with the above referenced Joint Petition seeking
approval of transfer of control of Kentucky Utilities Company. This filing is also being
made electronically. Copies of these verifications were filed yesterday.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

D. Billye Sanders
Attorney for Kentucky Utilities Company

Enclosures

c: Kendrick R. Riggs, Esq., Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC
John R. McCall, Executive Vice President, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary,

E.ON U.S. LLC
Allyson K. Sturgeon, Senior Corporate Attorney, E.ON U.S. LLC
Dr. Frank Fischer, Vice President Legal Affairs - M&A/Integration E.ON AG
John Knox Walkup, Esq., Wyatt, Tarrant & Combs, LLP
Richard Northern, Esq., Wyatt, Tarrant & Combs, LLP
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